
Missouri Sheriffs’ Retirement System 
Second Quarterly Meeting Summary 

 
September 30, 2022 

 
The Board of Directors of the Sheriffs’ Retirement System met for the 3nd quarterly 
meeting at 11:00 a.m. on September 30, 2022.  Since the official minutes of that 
meeting won’t be available until after they are approved by the Board at the next 
quarterly board meeting, this summary is being provided in order to share 
information with the membership on a more expedited basis. 
 
Board Election – Kenny Jones, Retired Sheriff of Moniteau County, and Dwayne 
Carey, Sheriff of Boone County, have been elected to serve a four-year term as Board 
Members of the Sheriffs’ Retirement System.  
 
Annual Report – The 2021 Annual Report is available on the website at: 
http://sherretmo.com/wp-content/uploads/2022/06/MSRS-Annual-Report-2021.pdf. 
Please contact the Sheriffs’ Retirement System if anyone prefers a hardcopy. 
 
Future Funding Sources – Legislation will be introduced at the next session in 
January.  Additional information regarding specific legislation will be provided once 
introduced.  All members (retired and active) are encouraged to contact their 
legislator in support of this legislation. 
 
Next Meeting – The 4rd quarterly Board meeting will be held December 2, 2022 at 
the Sheriffs’ Retirement System office. 
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